
 

August 21, 2023 
 
Dear Citrus College Community,  
 
I hope you and your loved ones have remained safe as Tropical Storm Hilary passed through our 
region late last night and early this morning.  
 
I am pleased to confirm that our campus will reopen tomorrow, Tuesday, August 22, for normal 
operations. I would like to express appreciation to our facilities/maintenance, grounds, custodial, 
TeCS, and campus safety teams, for their extraordinary work as they assessed our campus and 
will continue working through tomorrow morning so we can safely reopen. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we dealt with these unprecedented weather 
conditions. I look forward to seeing you on campus very soon as we celebrate the start of the fall 
semester. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D. 
Superintendent/President 

 


